From: Jenny Woolf

Sent: 01 October 2018 20:13

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: 2018/ 4239/P 100 Avenue Road

Essential Living are now reapplying to amend the original planning application to remove two fire exits from this 24
floor development.

In the light of the Grenfell Tower fire, it is outrageous that their new plans seem to be the same as they submitted
earlier. They are still unacceptable for the same reasons.

Essental Living also proposes to make the basement smaller, which would lose the affordable bin store and also lose
space for the PRS bin store and some bins will be almost inaccessible. This will affect waste management
encouraging fly-tipping, increasing public health risk and reducing recycling rates.

Essential Living also proposes to make all the corridors narrower to increase the size of the units, creating more of a
hazard in case of emergency in particular to those with young children in buggies, or disabled people in wheelchairs.
Essential Living is trying to reduce the community space at The Winch. Are The Winch fully aware of this and in full
agreement with it? The Council has a duty to its residents and ratepayers.

Sincerely

Jennifer Woolf



